
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS ADDENDUM 
 
Addendum #1: RFQ Consulting Services for Building Official Services, Inspection Services 

and Plan Review Services 
 
Date: May 6, 2025 
 
 
To: All Prospective Respondents 
 
The purpose of this Addendum is to remove references to Fla. Stat. 287.055 in the Request for 
Qualifications dated April 18, 2025. 
 
IMPORTANT NOTE – the following is added to the RFQ for clarification: 
 
All references to Fla. Stat. 287.055 are to be disregarded. This RFQ solicitation is not being secured 
pursuant to the Consultants Competitive Negotiation Act. 
 
Additionally, the Evaluation Procedure shall include pricing as part of the criteria. All respondents 
shall submit proposed pricing for services on an hourly basis and include pricing as part of the bid 
submittal. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

End of Addendum #1 


